
 

Dear Families, 

We’re excited to share that Brooker Memorial Pediatric Dental Center and the Foundation for 

Community Health are partnering to bring free preventive dental care directly to the Region One 

elementary schools and the Botelle School in Norfolk for the 2025–2026 school year! 

This program is available to all students in Pre-K through Grade 8.  You are encouraged to take 

advantage of this opportunity to support your child’s health and well-being. 

A licensed CT registered dental hygienist from Brooker Memorial in the licensed mobile dental 

clinic at your child’s school will provide: 

• Dental cleanings 

• Fluoride treatments 

• Oral health screenings 

• Sealants (if needed) 

If your child requires sealants or additional dental care, you’ll receive a follow-up report by mail 

with recommendations. Even if your child already sees a family dentist or visits Brooker Memorial 

regularly, they are still welcome to participate. Our goal is to make dental care accessible and 

convenient for all families, especially knowing how hard it can be to take time off work for 

appointments. 

All children will be shown an educational video presentation on nutrition prepared by the dental 

hygienist. Each child will receive a “goody bag” which includes a new toothbrush, toothpaste and a 

sample dental floss. 

To enroll your child, simply complete the enclosed consent and information forms and return them 

to your school nurse. You can also fill out the forms online using the QR code on the flyer. 

We kindly ask that you provide your dental insurance information and allow us to bill your 

insurance to help cover program costs. Families without insurance will not be billed for any 

services provided at school. 

We look forward to caring for your child and helping them maintain a healthy, happy smile! 

Regards, 

 
 

Christina Emery 
Executive Director  


